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School service changes  
  March 2020  

 

 

Changes to the Lutheran Primary School bus stop  

From 30 March 2020, there will be some changes to how school services 
operate at Lutheran Primary School bus stop, to improve the safety of all 
students around buses entering and exiting the Lutheran Primary School 
driveway. 

The bus stop located on Lutheran Primary School land will now be used 
by Lutheran Primary School students for morning school bus service 
drop offs, and afternoon school service bus pickups only.  

 

What do these changes mean for Non Lutheran Primary 
School Students using the bus stop? 

Students will no longer be able to connect to school services at the 
Lutheran Primary School. Busabout school advice sheets detail which 
bus route (S---) services your location. Students will now transfer bus to 
bus at alternative locations across the network. 

 

How we are managing these changes? 

A bus marshal will be onsite to manage school buses and cars stopping 
at Lutheran Primary School bus stop, and will be there until the 8 April 
2020, end of term one.  

Busabout will continue to engage with local schools in providing parents 
and students with information about the Lutheran Primary School bus 
stop changes.  

 

Further information 

More information about school services is available at 
www.busaboutwagga.com.au or call 02 5942 6600. 
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